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9. The Ad Hoc Group envisages continuing the discussion of its future work, 
including the incorporation of new technologies, at its next session. 

10. The Ad Hoc Group noted with appreciation the convening of an informal 
technical workshop by the United States in Dallas, Texas, from 3 to 
5 December 1991, to evaluate the results of GSETT-2, particularly the 
activities at national facilities. Many participants of the Group were able 
to attend and contribute to the workshop. This aided in the preparation of 
the Group's report on GSETT-2. 

11. The Ad Hoc Group suggests that its next session, subject to approval by 
the Conference on Disarmament, should be convened from 27 July to 
7 August 1992. 


